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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

North Central District Headquarters

FSCONSIH : Rhinelander, Wi nggg? A
B ' inelanaer, isconsin
DEPT. DF NATURAL RESDURCES TELEPHONE 715-369-8900
George E. Meyer TELEFAX 715-369-8932
Secretary :
September 27, 1994 NCD SPILL UID #2023

NCD ERP UID #251
Mr. David Schwarz

607 West Kemp Street
Rhinelander, WI 54501

RE: A-1 Septic Service, 607 West Kemp Street, Rhinelander, WI 54501

Dear Mr. Schwarz:

The North Central District Case Closure Committee has completed its review of
the documentation for clean up of waste oil contamination at A-1 Septic
Service, located at 607 West Kemp Street in Rhinelander, Wisconsin.

Based on the information provided to the Department by Square Bay Associates,
the Department is not requiring that any further investigation and/or .
-remediation be undertaken at this time. However, if at some time in the
future, information is made available to the Department which indicates that
-additional investigation and/or remediation is warranted the Department will
require that the appropriate action be taken.

You should note that this letter does not constitute Department

"certification" under s. 144.765(2)(a)3, Stats., as created by 1993 Wisconsin
Act 453 (May 12, 1994). Persons who meet the definition of "purchaser" in s.
144.765(1) (c¢) must receive Department pre-approval prior to conducting a site

investigation in order to be eligible for the liability exemption under s.
144,765, Stats.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 715/369-8983.

Sincerely,
NORTH CENTRAL DISTRICT

Qtuct %ﬁ“

Janet Kazda
Program Assistant
North Central District Case Closure Committee

cc: File ; ‘
Frank Sonderman, Square Bay Associates, 300 South Lake Avenue, Crandon,
WI 54520
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